
Audit Meeting 
February 21, 2008 

 
Audit meeting was convined by general consensus.  Warrants were reconciled to Clerk’s & Treasurers orders 
issued.  Receipts were reconciled to Clerk’s and Treasurer’s receipts register. 
 
Clerks Summary & Treasurers Year End Summary were compared and signed by Supervisors as the Board of 
Audit. 
 
Regular meeting and audit meeting adjourned by general consent. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Shirley Wallin 
 
Shirley Wallin, Clerk 
 
 
 


